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Support and funding of Oregon CASA is crucial to many foster children. CASA, a 

wonderful organization, advocates and supports foster children who have no other 

support, and helps them to grow in safe env environment and become successful 

and contributing members of our society. Please advocate support for CASA. Thanks 

You. 


